Brianda Negrete

-
From: Michal <michalcathy@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 11:41 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Agenda ltem #2

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Michal Lynch, | live in Santa Barbara with my family. We support option #4 , no gas. We do not have gas in
our home, this is not at all problematic. In addition, the more homes that are built like this, the more variety of
appliances will be made and improved because there is more demand.

Our environment will not sustain us under our current system!

Thank you, Michal

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S8, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone



